
  

 

 

 

 

 

April 17, 2015 

 

Mr. Steven King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 Evergreen Park Drive South West 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: Contract Withdrawal for Brown Large Lot Subdivision,  

       Docket No. UW150507 

 

Dear Mr. King,  

 

Pattison Water Company Inc. hereby requests a withdrawal of our recent submittal of two contracts (Docket 

No. UW-150507) for a water line extension to serve two lots in a large lot short plat. We are requesting a 

withdrawal at this time as we are in negotiation with a third party to a new contract. We believe that if we 

can come to an agreement with the additional third party that we can offer a better deal to the original signers 

of the contract. The third party would be in position to grant an easement for the project that would lower the 

cost of the construction.  

 

This withdrawal is being requested by Mr. James S. Casebolt, President of Pattison Water Company. Mr. 

Casebolt has authorization to request this withdrawal 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

James S. Casebolt 

President 

 

PO Box 3374 Lacey, WA 98509-3374  (360) 412-1252 


